
Good Morning
Today’s 

Announcements
05/05/2024



Welcome Visitors
We are delighted you are with us in service today.  

If this is your first time visiting, please stand! 

  Thank you!  We appreciate your 

presence.  If you’re on social media, drop us a 

line in the comments section.  We hope you will 

find our worship experience a blessing, and we 

look forward to seeing you again soon.



We’d like to take a minute and recognize 

our May Birthdays.  If you have a birthday 

this month, please stand! 

Now, if you have an anniversary this 

month, please stand! 

Congratulations and best wishes for many 

more!!!



Gospel line dancing
Gospel Line Dancing 

will start this Tuesday 

at 7:00 PM and will be 

held each Tuesday at 

our East Campus.  

Come and move with 

Jude and don’t forget 

your dancing shoes!



Reminder:  This week we will have 

only one Bible Study.  It will be here 

at our Main Campus at 6:00 PM 

Wednesday.  Thank you and see you 

Wednesday evening!

Bible Study



MoTher’s day
Attention All Mothers!  

This Friday, you are 

invited to an Evening 

of Dinner and Live Jazz 

Music at our East 

Campus at 7:00 PM.  

We love you and want 

to celebrate you!  See 

you there! 



Community Health fair
Our Healthy Spirit Ministry is sponsoring a 

Community Health Fair on Saturday, May 18th, at 

our East Campus from 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM.  The 

event will offer 3D Mammogram Screenings and 

Self-Breast Examination Classes. Please call 864-

512-2255 to schedule your exam. You can find 

more information and a sign-up sheet in the 

front foyer.   Thank You!



Evangelism ministry

The Evangelism Ministry will meet at our East 

Campus on May 18th at 10:30 AM.  On May 

25th at 10:00 AM, the ministry will visit 

Shalom. They will depart from Evangelist 

Jenkins' home at 9:20 AM.



invitation
We have been invited to attend the “Seed Time 

Harvest Time Revival” at King David Baptist 

Church from May 20th to May 22nd, starting at 

7:00 PM nightly.



Youth Lock-IN

A quick glimpse at our 

Youth Lock-In Friday 

Night.  Awesome job 

Youth Leaders!



Please take a moment to read and 

share our May Newsletter. It contains 

important information that you should 

be aware of.  Thank you!

newsletter
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